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Tom Hill <thilll@sssnet.com>
Tuesday, March 2, 2010 7:00 PM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

This email is in response to the proposed regulation "RIN 3038-AC61". As a small Forex trader I do not believe that I pose a
risk to any financial systems, furthermore, I am aware that I am assuming risk when entering into a trade. Therefore, I am
against this form of regulation, and believe this type of action will only drive others like myself into other avenues of trading.

Thank You,
Thilll@sssnet.com


